December 31, 1974

RECEIv LD

JAN 6 - 175
0.C. c.

ATTESIA, arei--

Mr. David C. Collier
Star Route East
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr., Collier:

We have enclosed a letter recently received from the
0il Conservation Commission of the State of New Mexico
regarding Form C-104 reporting the change of ownership
of the State T, #1-E, 12-19-29, Eddy County, New Mexico.

Our records indicate that this lease was conveyed to
you in September, 1970.

Sincerely yours,
MARK PRODUCTION COMPANY
(Mrs.) Marjorie Lotz

Production Clerk
ml

encl. ’
cc:y/szz Conservation Commission

State of New Mexico
P, O. Drawer DD
Arteeia, New Mexico 88210







